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Oneida trailer house damaged by fire 
(KMZA)--A trailer house in Oneida was damaged by fire Monday morning.

The Seneca Volunteer Fire Department responded to the fire call around 8:30.

Assistant Fire Chief Darin Schmitz told MSC News that it took firefighters about
30 minutes to exinguish the fire.

Schmitz said the state fire marshal's office has ruled the cause of the fire as
accidental.

No injuries were reported.

Schmitz said the trailer house was being used for storage.  Damage was estimated
at more than $500.      
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